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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support of Option E
1 message

Carly Vargas <carlytrvargas@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 6:09 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

I’m writing to convey my support of Option E as a Cape Elizabeth resident and parent.

Thank you for your consideration.

All the best,
Carly Vargas
10 Trundy Road
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